
Moville City Council      Wednesday, September 15, 2021 
 

Mayor Jim Fisher called the meeting to order at around 5:30 pm.  Roll Call:  John Parks, Tom Conolly, 
Nate Bauer and Paul Malm are present.  Joel Robinson is absent.  Malm motioned to approve agenda, 
seconded by Parks.  Ayes, motion carries.  Malm motioned to approve the minutes from the last 
meeting, seconded by Conolly.  Ayes, motion carries.  Parks motioned to approve the bills/claims for the 
month, seconded by Malm.  Ayes, motion carries.  Bauer motioned to approve the August Treasurer’s 
report, seconded by Conolly.  Ayes, motion carries.  Council reviewed a fence permit application from 
Mike and Brenda Orlando of 415 N. 5th Street. Conolly motions to approve the application pending 
ensuring the owner confirms location of the lot line on which the fence will be constructed, seconded by 
Malm.  Ayes, motion carries.    Guests include Blake Stubbs, Edgar Rodriguez, Mike Weaver, Chad 
Thompson, Dawn Thomas, Michaela Petersen and Marissa Molland.   During Open Forum, Michaela 
Petersen expressed concerns about broken patches of sidewalk/trail and poorly illuminated spots along 
the walking trail, Main Street and Fair Street that pose difficulties for walkers during evening hours.   She 
invites the council to walk these areas during the evening and to please consider upgrades to the 
lighting and possible sidewalk repair.   
 
Chief Edgar Rodriguez gave a Police Department update.  Mike Weaver gave a Public Works update.   
Council will wait until Engineer Gernhart reviews potential costs before logistics of vacating North leg of 
Frontage Road can be discussed in detail.  No action at this time.  Council considers Resolution 2021-28 
setting dates for fall 2021 Open Burning to October 30 through November 14.  Bauer motions to 
approve, seconded by Conolly.  Ayes, motion carries.  Council briefly discusses Ordinances for Golf 
Carts/ATV/UTVs on City Streets, no action taken.  
 
Mayor Fisher presents recommendations on sidewalk improvement from a committee comprised of an 
outside group of individuals interested in betterment of Moville sidewalks.   Discussion follows, but no 
action taken at this time.   
 
Mayor and Council concerns and comments were discussed.  With no further business Bauer motioned 

to adjourn around 6:40 pm and Malm seconded.  All ayes, motion carries-meeting closed. 

Jodi Peterson   Jim Fisher 

City Clerk   Mayor 


